
   

 

 
SW Corridor Light Rail Project 

Marquam Hill Connector  
Green Ribbon Committee 

 
Wednesday, June 5, 2019, 4-6:00 p.m. 

Multnomah Falls Room 
University Place Conference Center 

 
 

AGENDA 
  

4:02 – 4:20 Public Comment 
Guests that have signed up are invited to address the 
committee during this time. Chair will determine time 
limits depending on how many people wish to speak. 

4:20 – 4:40 Additional Information on Connector Options and 
Working Group Considerations 
Shannon Simms, Urban Design Team 

4:40 – 5:58 Discussion and Recommendation 
Fred Miller, Chair 

 
Steering Committee Decision: 
June 10, 2019 
9:00 – 10:30 am 
City of Tigard Town Hall 
13125 SW Hall Blvd. 
Tigard, OR 97223 


